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13th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have changed our P.E. kit provider and the new kit is now 
available to buy.  The P.E. kit can be purchased from the usual Warrington Schoolwear and 
online in the new web shop directly from Surridge at the link below.  Students are permitted 
to wear the current P.E. kit until it is no longer fit for purpose, we will not sanction any 
students for wearing the old kit.  Students can transition into the new Surridge kit as and 
when more kit needs to be purchased.  
 
Surridge webshop - https://www.surridgesport.com/padgate-academy 
Warrington Schoolwear Centre – 50-54 Buttermarket Street, Warrington, WA1 2NN 
 
Following feedback from students, we have expanded the range available to make the kit 
more comfortable and more appealing to our students. The compulsory offer remains the 
same and is the Blade P.E. T-Shirt and either the P.E. shorts or P.E. skirt as seen below.  This is 
the minimum expectation for our P.E. kit.  Alternatives to this are not permitted.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
However, students have expressed an interest in having additional items available. Therefore, 
students may purchase items from our optional range.  These are in addition to the 
compulsory kit and can be purchased at parental discretion.  Only additional items with 
Padgate branding will be allowed in lessons, students will not be able to wear alternatives to 
any of the items we offer.  If students are wearing items that are not from our official P.E. kit 
range then we will follow the process outlined in our behaviour policy.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

We hope that the new P.E. kit will be a welcome change in P.E. and we look forward to 
seeing the new kit in lessons next year. 
 
If you have any questions about P.E. or the new kit, please contact me directly and I will do 
what I can to help, my email address is mkelly@padgateacademy.co.uk 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support and enjoy the summer.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Kelly 
Head of Physical Education  


